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Project works/Internships offered 
were adequate and relevant

The curriculum has enhanced the 
ability of the candidates in 
communication, critical thinking 
and problem solving.

The Programme was capable of 
creating skills required at 
workplace

The candidates from the 
institution are highly employable

Overall learning outcomes as 
achieved by the candidates seem 
to be excellent.

The coordination with the 
institution’s placement cell is 
impressive.

The candidates from the 
institution are well groomed and 
well-behaved

Overall Score



Action Taken Report (ATR) 

Subject: Restructuring of Placement Cell. 

Overview:  

The Curriculum Feedback highlighted a notable concern regarding the coordination with the institution's 

placement cell, reflecting a score of 3.61 out of 5. In response to this, the matter was brought to the 

College Council for discussion and resolution. 

Council Deliberation:  

The College Council thoroughly deliberated on the feedback, recognizing the significance of effective 

coordination with the placement cell in enhancing overall student outcomes. The decision was made to 

restructure the placement cell to address the identified shortcomings. 

Appointment of New Director:  

As a strategic step towards enhancing the placement cell's efficiency, Dr. Ashraf Valoor, Assistant 

Professor of Political Science, has been appointed as the new Director of the Placement Cell. Dr. Valoor's 

academic expertise and administrative capabilities are expected to contribute significantly to the 

improvement of coordination and collaboration between the academic departments and the placement 

cell. 

Mandate for Restructuring:  

The council has outlined a comprehensive plan for restructuring the placement cell, emphasizing the need 

for closer ties with academic departments, streamlined communication channels, and proactive 

engagement with industry partners. This mandate aims to elevate the cell's effectiveness in facilitating 

student placements. 

Implementation Timeline:  

The restructuring process is set to commence immediately, with an anticipated completion date within the 

next academic year. Dr. Ashraf Valoor will lead this initiative, collaborating closely with relevant 

stakeholders to ensure a smooth transition. 

Monitoring and Evaluation:  

Regular assessments and feedback mechanisms will be implemented to monitor the progress of the 

restructuring efforts. This includes periodic reviews by the College Council and feedback from students, 

faculty, and industry partners. 

Conclusion:  

The College Council is committed to continuous improvement and fostering an environment that 

enhances students' career prospects. The appointment of Dr. Ashraf Valoor and the restructuring of the 

placement cell reflect our dedication to addressing concerns raised in the curriculum feedback, ultimately 

contributing to a more effective and responsive academic ecosystem. 


